SEND Policy:

At Tuba's Play House, we are committed to providing a welcoming and inclusive
environment for all children, including those with Special Educational Needs and
Disabilities (SEND). Our aim is to ensure that all children receive the support they need
to achieve their full potential.

Our approach to supporting children with SEND is guided by the Early Years Foundation
Stage (EYFS) framework and the Speacial Educational Needs and Disabilities Code of
Practice 2014, which sets out the following requirements:

e We will take a proactive approach to identifying any additional needs, working
closely with parents and external agencies to provide appropriate support and
resources.

e We will ensure that all children with SEND have access to a broad and balanced
curriculum that is tailored to their individual needs and abilities.

e We will make reasonable adjustments to our setting and practice to ensure that
children with SEND are not put at a disadvantage compared to their peers.

e We will work closely with parents to ensure that their views and concerns are
taken into account and that they are fully involved in their child's education and
care.

To achieve these requirements, we will:

e Regularly review and update our SEND policy and practice to ensure that they are
in line with the EYFS and OFSTED requirements.

e Seek additional support or training if needed to provide the best possible care
and education for children with SEND.

e Work in partnership with parents to identify any additional needs their child may
have and provide appropriate support and resources.

We expect parents to:

e Be proactive in sharing information with us about their child's needs, abilities, and
any medical conditions.

e Act on any advice or recommendations we give regarding their child's well-being
and development.



e Work in partnership with us to provide the best possible care and education for
their child.

As a setting, we are committed to complying with the Code of Practice and to ensuring
that children with SEND receive the support they need within our resources..



